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Dear Parents
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, we will be revising our learning about adverbs and different types of sentences types.
In Numeracy, we will be revising our learning in subtraction and multiplication.
In Science, we will be reflecting on our current knowledge of ‘Light’.
Our IPC topic at the moment is ‘Brainwave’. We will be exploring how we learn and discussing the way the brain works. 

In ICT, we will be revising our basic computing skills.
In PSHE, we will be learning about friendships and what makes a good friend.
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to see when they have spellings. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of the week.

Notice & Reminders:

	· Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily.

· Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 5) for updates from the Year group. 

· Please cover your child’s books in clear sticky back plastic. Please return all books to school on Sunday 17 September.

· If you have not returned the letters sent out last week, please send these into school on Sunday 17 September.


We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 19 September at our Meet the Teacher and Community Fair. 

Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 5 Team
  The week ahead in Year 5         (17 – 21 September 2017)








